
 

 

Ian Strimbeck 
35 Alstead Hill Road 
Gilsum, NH 03448 
cto@ccssef.org 

16 July 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Ian Strimbeck, and I respectfully submit this letter to express my sincere 
interest in serving on the Board of Directors for the Cheshire County Shooting Sports 
and Education Foundation. 

I am a U.S. Marine Corps veteran with multiple combat deployments, and for the past 
decade, I have continued my service to others through professional firearms 
instruction, leadership development, and community outreach. 

I believe that firearms ownership comes with more than just rights — it comes with a 
duty to educate, mentor, and set a standard for safety and competence. My teaching 
philosophy revolves around instilling confidence through fundamentals, improving 
individual skill sets, and fostering a respectful and informed shooting community. 
These values closely align with the mission of the Cheshire County Shooting Sports 
and Education Foundation. 

Beyond teaching others, I am actively involved in shaping the broader conversation 
around firearms through public speaking, digital content, and community events. I am 
passionate about bridging the gap between new shooters and seasoned 
professionals, and I see a great opportunity to serve that mission through this Board. I 
also bring a background in business management, brand development, and strategic 
planning — tools I believe can help advance the Foundation’s educational reach and 
community engagement. I have also held the Chief Training Officer position since 
January of 2025. 

Joining the Board would allow me to give back to a community and culture that has 
given me so much. I am eager to contribute my time, experience, and energy toward 
sustaining and growing the Foundation’s programs, particularly in the areas of safety 
and education. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I welcome the opportunity to support and 
strengthen the Foundation’s efforts as a Board member. 

Respectfully,​
Ian Strimbeck​
Father, Husband, and U.S. Marine Corps Veteran 

 

 


